City of Albuquerque

February 23, 2000

Chuck Thompson, P.E.
Resource Technology, Inc.
1720-B Randolph Road, SE
Albuquerque, NM 87106

RE: GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN FOR RED ROBIN RESTAURANT SUBMITTED
FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL (B-14/D4C)

Dear Mr. Thompson,

Based upon the information provided in your February 9, 2000,
submittal, the project, referred to above, 1is approved for
Building Permit. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to
the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

A separate permit is required for construction within the city
easement. A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when

applying for the excavation permit.

Prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy, an Engineer
Certification, per the DPM checklist, will be required.

If you have any questions, please call me at 924-3988.

Sincerely,

Dhwnd éea/sa PE

Stuart Reeder,
Hydrology DlVlSlon

xc: Pam Lujan, Permits
Whitney Reierson, Hydrology
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THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER =——



